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 In most instances, it has been the practice of the University to include members of the 
faculty on various search committees for senior academic and administrative positions.  It is 
believed that most of the search committees that have been established in the last decade have 
included members of the faculty and that the faculty members have represented one-fourth to 
one-half of the membership of each committee. 
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  (e) students. 
 
 3. The number of representatives of the various constituencies on the search 
committee shall be determined by the Board of Trustees, except that members of the faculty shall 
represent not less than 25% of the membership of the committee. 
 
 4. It is expected that in carrying out its responsibilities, the search committee will 
 
 (a) develop and recommend to the Board of Trustees an outline of the 

qualifications desired in the candidates, and 
 
 (b) define and recommend to the Board of Trustees a process by which input 

from the broader University community will be sought by the committee. 
 
 5. The Board of Trustees may authorize the use of a personnel search firm 
(“headhunter”) to assist the search committee. 
 
 6. The deliberations of the search committee and its final report will be held in 
confidence. 
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